
 
 

Meeting Body 
Notice of Cancellation 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Meeting of the Mobility, Traffic and Parking 
Subcommittee scheduled for April 28, 2020, has been cancelled and shall not be 
held. 
 
The next Regular Meeting of the Mobility, Traffic and Parking Subcommittee will 
be held on Tuesday June 23, 2020. 
 
The cancellation is due to recommendations from public health officials to 
postpone or cancel certain gatherings due to safety concerns surrounding 
coronavirus Covid-19. 
 
 
BY: 
 
_____________________________ 
A. Alicia Ide 
Management Analyst, Public Works Department 

 


